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JUN 8 1987
FCUF :MLH
Docket 40-2061

Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation
ATTN: Dr. John C, Stauter, Director
Nuclear Licensing and Regulation

Kerr-McGee Center
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73125
Gentlemen:

Thank your for your letter of May 13, 1987, informing us of the
management change at the West Chicago Facility. Eventhough currently not
required, it would be helpful if you would provide a copy of Mr. Korbe's

resume.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by

leland C. Rouse, Chief

Fuel Cycle Safety Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle, Medical,
Academic, and Comr- ccial Use Safety
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